
NOTICE OF SPECIAL 
MEETING 

 

A special meeting of the 

Appleton City Council has 

been scheduled for Monday, 

November 4th, 2024, at 5:00 

p.m. in the Council 

Chambers at the Appleton 

Civic Center, 323 West 

Schlieman Avenue, Appleton, 

MN. The reason for this 

meeting is to discuss and vote 

on the Thielke & Behl Street 

Improvement Project. 

Justin W. Koepp, Mayor 
October 25, 2024 
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